
AIQ Committee Report 
 
The AIQ Committee will be holding its next meeting on Tuesday, October 25, from 3:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
The majority of this committee meeting time will be devoted to two issues: 1) BC Accreditation planning, 
and 2) Strategic Directions Workshop planning. 
 
First, for BC Accreditation planning, the AIQ committee is reviewing several documents from the last 
2012 Accreditation Self-Study.  As committee members review these documents, they are revising and 
expanding the draft Accreditation Calendar for the upcoming 2018 Self-Study. 
 
Second, the AIQ committee is organizing a Strategic Directions Workshop to help Strategic Directions 
reporters fill out their Fall 2016 Strategic Directions Report update that is due on November 17.  A flyer 
has been sent to BC personnel advertising this workshop.  Here are the details included on this flyer: 
 

Who:  All Strategic Directions reporters 
 
What:  Are invited to attend a Strategic Directions Workshop  

 
When:  Thursday, October 27, from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 
Where: Forum 101 
 
Why:  To complete Strategic Directions Report updates due on Nov. 17 
 
AIQ Committee Members will be present at this workshop to help you fill out your Strategic 
Directions Report.  You will also be able to collaborate with other Strategic Directions 
reporters that have been assigned the same strategic initiative(s). 
 
For more information, contact AIQ Co-Chairs Kate Pluta (661-395-4610) or Mark Staller (661-
395-4499). 
 
The AIQ Committee has shared a draft Accreditation Calendar with the BC Academic Senate for 
feedback, and a revised draft of this Accreditation Calendar will be coming forward to College Council 
for further feedback. 
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